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California Public Records Act Boundaries/Guidelines 
 
 
As required by the California Public Records Act (CPRA), found in 
Government Code §7920 et. seq., special district records are subject to 
public review and scrutiny. The public may request copies of records in the 
possession of a special district, including records that may be stored or 
transmitted on a Board Director's personal device or account that are related 
to district business. Types of records include emails related to District 
business and Board Directors’ water utility bills. It is recommended special 
districts consult legal counsel as necessary in response to specific public 
records act requests. 


